City Of Charlotte
Department of Public Works

Memo

To: City Council
From: Amy E. Gilson, P.E., Director of Public Works A,J}
Date:  July 21, 2020 |

Re: Digester Cover and Clarifier Repair Bids

In your packet you will find a resolution to approve the proposal for the
repair and painting of the digester covers and secondary clarifier #3 at
the wastewater treatment plant. Bids were received on July 21, 2020,
and following are the quotes received:

Fedewa, Inc. $ 32,900.00
Blastek, LLC $ 33,785.00
Dave Cole Decorators $ 49,100.00

Dynamic Industrial Services $ 76,000.00

Fedewa has done work at the wastewater plant in the past, and their
work was satisfactory. Therefore, we are recommending that the bid for
the repair and painting of the digester covers and secondary clarifier #3
be awarded to Fedewa, Inc. of Hastings, MI.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
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